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Dear parents / carers:  …. Year 6 last day of primary school today and lets just say 
they had  fun last few days. My thanks to all parents and to those 13 families for 
whom this is their last child through the school. School re-opens September 2nd for 
all pupils. Details will be both on our website and via texts. An interesting 2020 so far 
so have a wonderful Summer break and please God see everyone again in 
September 2020.

and finally ….…. I have been in every day except one since March 23rd so I am looking forward to a break. Every 
day has been different and brought changes, new challenges and stress that only another headteacher could understand. 
I am going to have a rest and listen to Joe Rogan podcasts, watch PBS Ken Burns American Civil War epic 14 hours 
plus, read all my books, do lots of Tai Chi, Muay Thai kick boxing, listen to music, go for long walks, cook fish and sleep. 
Thank you for all those who sent presents and kind words much very much appreciated. Be happy !! 

Pics of the week … Graduation pics and mini sports 
days etc …. we did things differently but …. we did them.

Dates ……  
July17th Last day of term for all children school closes at 
1.30pm. Final farewell for Mr Gwyn Hood today we all wish 
him well in Cuba and beyond.

September 2nd school reopens for Year 1 to Year 6 
pupils.

September 7th New Reception children come in over the 
next 3 days.

Classes for  2020 and 2021… 
Reception - Ms Chiara Scarpini

Year 1 - Ms Emma Sharpe

Year 2 - Ms Sarah Woodhouse and Ms Aoife 
O’Grady

Year 3 - Ms Jade Cahill

Year 4 - Mr Josh Rook

Year 5 - Ms Judyta Ruminska

Year 6 - Ms Rosanna Harries 
Start dates, times, lunches and uniforms
All information on our website under Parents 
Info ……more to follow in September. First 
few weeks back all children will have packed 
lunch in the classroom. This will be in place 
for the first few weeks for every child. 
Vegetarian options will always be available. 
Uniforms can be ordered online -emailed to 
admin and be available for collection in 
September so do not panic.


